Pilon, Janet

Subject: End Encampment Evictions

From: Atlas DiTommaso

Sent: August 10, 2021 1:00 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of Ward 3 City Councillor Nrinder Nann ward3@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor

<mayor@hamilton.ca>

Cc: Hamilton Encampment Support Network <info@hesn.ca>

Subject: End Encampment Evictions

Hello,

My name is Theo, and I am a resident of Hamilton Ward 3.

I wanted to contact you to affirm my support for the open letter made by the Hamilton encampment support network demanding an end to encampment evictions.

It is inhumane to evict homeless people from public parks. The city of Hamilton should do better by providing actual support in the form of free housing, safer use supplies, and other social supports.

Theo (They/Them)